E-mail to: nsomanji@yahoo.com
Cc: consulate.egypt@mfa.gov.lv

Further to your e-mail dated 31 October 2013, we would like to inform you that according to the Article 17 Section 10 of Immigration Law of the Republic of Latvia a decision regarding the refusal to issue a long term visa shall not be subject to dispute or appeal.
In this regard your appeal letter regarding the refusal of a long term visa issuance cannot be reviewed.
Yours sincerely,

Dace Liberte
Acting Head of the Consular Department

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Latvia 

